
I am a mother of donor conceived twin boys, 10.  I believe what is in the  best interest of the 
child, is to provide them with the opportunity to meet their donor if they so desire and if the 
donor so desires.   
I believe that when children know they are donor conceived, and want to meet the donor and 
cannot, this impedes their development of the formation of their identity. 
We need registers that allow donor conceived children access to information about their 
donors and half-siblings.  We need registers just like adopted children and natural parents 
have, that allow the child to meet the parent if they both put their name into the registry and a 
match is found.  Then they will be able to meet.  
Thank you 
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